
Motivation Letter Davide Cirelli 

 

My desire to run for consigliere of the CICC in Beijing is driven by the unexploited potential of our industry 

in China as I believe there is far more Italian players can do to really help the country’s transition from 

conventional to sustainable energy. Partnerships with Chinese SOEs and private players can be greatly 

enhanced for the benefit of the whole industry, and I believe the CICC is the appropriate playground to do 

so. This shall be one of our targets for the year 2024. 

I have been working in energy since the beginning of my career 15 years ago and I have covered a 

significant number of different roles in upstream, midstream and downstream which allowed me to have a 

very comprehensive view of the industry. Furthermore I did study finance in China at Tsinghua University 

back in 2006 and 2007 and I have witnessed the evolution of the country and of the energy industry over 

different decades. 

I am also a member of the Board of Advisors of the EUCCC.  

 

Regards 

 

Davide cirelli 


